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7th September 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a great summer holiday; I have enjoyed hearing 

about some of them at pick up times this week. As usual, you can be proud of your children 

and how they have settled back into school routines. Our new Nursery and Reception 

children have also made a great start and are all coming to school with smiles on their faces. 

Attached to my letter are the key dates for this term. I know that the more notice you get of 

things the better so most of these are confirmed dates.  

‘Get To Know Your Teacher’ Meetings for all parents 

Our first event is the meet your child’s teacher meeting for you all in the first two weeks of 

term. As well as an introduction to the staff for each class, they will provide you with useful 

information regarding timetables, homework, reading, curriculum etc. For Y6, this will include 

information about SATS and the residential. Whilst the meetings are taking place, your 

child/children will go to a designated classroom to watch a suitable film supervised by school 

staff. They will all start at 3:40pm and last for approximately 20 minutes. 

Drop off and Pick Up – A few reminders 

 The one way system is no longer in operation but we are going to continue to use the 

car park gate as another entrance/exit. This seems to work well and help with 

congestion at these busy times. 

 The back door of the hall is no longer being used as a pupil exit at pick up, please 

collect children from classroom doors. 

 Scooters/bikes should not be ridden on the playground for the safety of all. They can 

be stored in the bike shed (KS1 path to Ormerod Close) during the school day. 

I hope to catch up with more of you in the coming weeks. 

Kind regards, 

Helen Moorcroft 
Headteacher 
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